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Blackboard Courses are not available to students early.  Courses requiring the use of Blackboard will be available on the first day of the semester.

To access Blackboard: 

· Please access the internet using one of the recommended browsers for Blackboard.  Mozilla Firefox or Google Chrome are two of the browsers recommended.  When experiencing issues using Blackboard, a change in the browser often fixes the problem.  
· Go to the www.southeasterntech.edu college website and click on the 
mySTC tab at the top of the page.  Login to mySTC with your 9XXXXXXXX Student ID number as the username and your 6-digit Bannerweb Pin# as the password.  The mySTC password is usually your 6-digit birthdate.
· Once mySTC is open, click on the Blackboard Icon. 
· If automatic access to Blackboard is not granted, enter 43_9XXXXXXXX 
as your username and enter the same 43_9XXXXXXXX as your 
password. (Students who attended last semester may have changed their password and should  use the same password as last semester.)
· New students will see a black overlay welcoming you to blackboard the first time 
you log in. Go past this screen to see your course listing and other 
information on the homepage. 
· You may change your password by finding the Personal Information link 
on the homepage of Blackboard. We recommend that you use your 
banner web pin #. 
· We also recommend that you run the Browser Check located on the Blackboard Homepage on 
your personal computer to identify programs you may need to install. 
· For questions, your best first contact is your instructor. 
· Please enter each online class you are taking on Day 1, and begin the 
process of meeting the no show requirements.  Students taking hybrid or web-enhanced classes may have different requirements.  Attending class and checking college email on Day 1 is of most importance.
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